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Public Notice 
Kittitas County, Ellensburg WA 

The Board of Kittitas County Commissioners will meet at 2:00 pm on May 6, 2014 at 205 W. 5th Street, Room 109, Ellensburg, 
W A to consider an interim increase in Fire Marshal Fees for Residential and Commercial Fire Sprinklers, Fire Alarms, Hood and 
Duct Systems and LP-Gas. 

More information is online at http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/notices/. 

Cl of the Board 

Publish: 

Daily Record: April 1 7, 2014 and April 24 , 2014 
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